
 
 
 
Date; 12/12/2024 
Re: Giving Garden Eagle Project 
 
Hi, this letter is to approve and support the proposed ‘Giving Garden Eagle Scout Project’ to be 
completed at the current Coffman Homestead. This project not only replaces the current deteriorating 
landscape beds but also enhances the gardens and makes them more accessible to our seniors and 
disabled residents. The project supports the spirit of the historic homestead, and we appreciate the 
efforts that were made in keeping the project design historically appropriate. This project will only 
enhance the visitor experience when visiting the Coffman Homestead.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael Jewell, President 
Dublin Historical Society 
mike.jewell@dublinohiohistory.org  
www.dublinohiohistory.org  
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